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Pleasant Hill Police Seek Public’s Help to Identify Male in Dash Cam 

Video   

PLEASANT HILL, Iowa – The Pleasant Hill Police is requesting the public’s to help identify and locate 

the white male shown in the dash cam video.  

 

On Thursday, Sept. 22, 2016 at 2:30 a.m. a white male was found walking with a black backpack along 

Maple Drive in Pleasant Hill. When officers approached him and asked to search the backpack he was 

wearing, the male fled. Officers later found three t-shirts and a stolen firearm in the backpack.  

If you have information about the identity or location of this male, please contact Pleasant Hill Police 
Detective Zimmerman at (515) 265-1444. 
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